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Hello,

In the recent OCEANS newsletter, it mentioned that spots for the 2020 AGM
were already reserved.

This was a mistake.
Please do not purchase plane tickets until you receive an email from either the
service provider or one of the OCEANS board members confirming your spot at

the AGM.

Our apologies for the error.

If you have any questions, please let us know at board@oceans-network.eu

Thank you,
OCEANS Board
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